

Recent Letters:

4 Sept: Welcome back letter -

All

4 Sept - Transferring to Middle School letter - Yr 5

10 Sept : Choir Club letter -

Yr 2

10 Sept: Helping Hands

letter - All

11 Sept: Theatre Visit 16th

December - All

12 September: Scissett

Middle School Open Evening
- Yr 5

16 Sept: Helping Hands Autumn Disco Flyer - All

17 Sept: Yr 3, 4 & 5 Cross Country, Thurstonland First

School

Please check book bags regularly for letters

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share this with friends, family and carers who may drive to school.

Cumberworth First School Newsletter September 2019

A good start to the day

We know that very occasionally things do go wrong first thing in the morning and it is hard to get to school by 9am, e.g. the car won't start, baby is sick as you are walking out of the door etc. However, these types of issues aside, it is really important for children to be in class ready to start work and be registered by 9 o'clock. To help us with this please can all adults make sure that they have left the KS2 classrooms by 9am ready for lessons to commence. We have got off to a great start so far this term please keep it up and ensure your child doesn't miss any learning time or disrupt others by coming in late.

Many thanks.

Open Day

Thursday 3rd October

We are sending home some flyers advertising our Open Day shortly. Please pass them on to family, friends, nurseries etc. If you have a child who attends nursery and you would be happy to drop a poster and some flyers off please let us know

You are all more than welcome to come along to our Open Afternoon on 3rd October from 2:15 onwards. You will be able to go and have a look in all the classes, talk to the children and find out what they are doing. At 3pm our visitors will be asked to go to the gym where some of the children will give a short presentation.

Parents, extended families, friends and neighbours are all welcome. Please do pass the word on to people you know with pre-school children too.

We'd love you to join us if you can.







Theme Lunch

We will be having a Themed Lunch in school on Thursday 3rd October. The theme will be a brunch style menu

If your child normally brings sandwiches and would like to have a school dinner on this day please let us know by Wednesday 25th September.

Dinner Money

Dinner Money is £2.25 per day for children in KS2 and is payable through ParentPay. Please make payment in advance and try to ensure your account remains in credit. Thank you.

Dates for your diary:

23rd Sept - Helping Hands meeting at 19:30 in The Foresters

3rd Oct - Themed Lunch

11th Oct - 9:00 am Beaumont Recycling Bag Collection

18th Oct - 18:30-20:30 Helping Hands Autumn Disco

Parents' Evenings (Letters to Follow):

Tues 12 Nov: 17:00-19:00

Wed 13 Nov: 16:00-18:00

Wed 20 Nov: 18:00-20:00

Medical Needs

We all have a duty to keep our children safe in respect of their medical needs and medicines in school. Please make sure you keep us informed of any changes to your child's medical needs. Copies of updated Care Plans should be sent in to school as soon as possible please.

Also don't forget, we are a 'nut free' school!

Kindly keep this in mind if you send any food in to school whether it be a packed lunch, a snack or a class treat.

Thank you.



Helping Hands Autumn Disco Friday 18th October

at Cumberworth First School

6:30-8:30pm



Tickets £3 per child To include a drink and sweets Adults free and all children must be

accompanied by an adult

DJ to the keep the children entertained for the evening & full bar service for the adults (including Prosecco ladies!!)

Please purchase the number of tickets required through ParentPay - tickets will be sent home in book bags so please buy before Thursday 17th October.

Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.